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April 29, 2020 
 
Matt Caesar, Joanne Reeves 
GTL 
 
Dear Matt Caesar and Joanne Reeves: 
 
On behalf of the Family and Children’s Services Division of the Human Services Department of Santa Cruz 
County, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of the tablets for use by the children, 
youth, and families that we work with. These devices will have a tremendous positive impact during 
these unprecedented times of the pandemic and shelter-in-place orders. Parents, children, and youth 
will be able to virtually connect with each other as well as critical service providers. This will allow them 
to stay connected and decrease feelings of isolation.  
 
Again, thank you so much and we greatly appreciate your assistance in keeping parents, children, and 
youth connected in Santa Cruz County’s child welfare system. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mike McConnell 
Interim Division Director 
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